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For Information 

 

Presentation - Governance and Safety 

 
Date:  January 19, 2023 

To:  TTC Board 

From: General Counsel 

 Chief Safety Officer 

Summary 

Michael Atlas, General Counsel and Betty Hasserjian, Chief Safety Officer will deliver a 
presentation to the Board which summarizes the legal, safety and environmental 
responsibilities of Board members.  

Contact 

Michael Atlas, General Counsel 
416-393-3860 
michael.atlas@ttc.ca 
 
Betty Hasserjian, Chief Safety Officer 
416-393-4229 
betty.hasserjian@ttc.ca 

Signature 

 
 
 
Michael Atlas 
General Counsel 
 
 
 
 
Betty Hasserjian 
Chief Safety Officer 
 


